
The Parish of  
Holy Trinity and Sacred Heart 

Part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity 234216 

Please pray for those who are sick:   Mike O'Halloran, Cecily Kelly, Carol Aldridge, Simon Lake, Matthew Perry, Bernard Newey, Pat Mann, Mary 
Margaret Perry, Miriam McDonnell, Molly Thomsen, Kerry Moore, Julia Cusack, Roger Lea, Michael Hurd, Liam Tomlinson, Brendan Cummins, 
Gloria Coombes, Kathleen Orbell, Melissa Manton, Tony Cabral, Dorothy Harris, Maureen Manton, Miriam Banner, Madeleine Church, Lisa Brown, 
Joan Brown, Angela Harvey, Patrick Kelly, Margaret Bailey, Christopher Manton, Noreen Madden, Lesley Quinlan, Margaret Keane, Sylvia Bailey, 
Alan & Beverley Johnson, Brian Jones, Kathleen Reilly, Sheila Dudley, Mary Dickenson, Joan Gardner, Santino & Jean Di Blasio, Mo Oliver, Isabel 
& Nicholas Dominquez-Persiva and all in Good Hope Hospital. 
 
Please pray for those who died recently:  Fr Joseph Tynan, Paul Dashey, Baby Louisa Rose Fee, Deacon Frank Lockett. 

 
Anniversaries: Jim Murphy, Annie Cowe, Desmond McElwee, Bernadine Lawden, Ann Pope, John Walsh, Frances Ryan, Debra Ferron, Peggy 
Rimmer, Sister Maria Neto, Wilhelmine Dowling, Imelda Price, Gladys Skeoch, Sheila Ryan, Gerald Harris, Fr Francis Gwinnett, Fr Cuthbert Brown. 
               Lord, make those who are not well, get better and grant to those who have died eternal rest in your heavenly home.  Amen. 

Fr. Michael Ho Huu Nghia, Parish Priest 
Fr. David Lacy, Assistant Priest 

Rev Daniel Hurd, Deacon 
Rev Owen Gresty, Deacon 

Monsignor David Cousins  (Retired) 

Date Holy Trinity  Sacred Heart        Footherley Convent 

Saturday 1st 

Vigil   6:00pm Mary & Michael Walsh RIP. 
  

NO CONFESSIONS 
 
  5.00pm 

 
Private Prayers 

Sunday 2nd 

 
18th SUNDAY 
ORDINARY 
TIME 

11.00am 
 
13.00pm 
 
   7.00pm 

Doris Wehner & Bert (John) Jor-
dan (Anniversary of birthday) 
Holy Mass in Vietnamese. 
 
Prayer Meeting on Zoom 

 
 
 
   5.00pm 

 
 
People of the Parish 
(The Living & the dead 
and our benefactors) 
 

 
 
11.15am 

 
 
NO MASS 

Monday 3rd  10.00am Deceased of the Williams family.  Mass Privately  Mass Privately 

Tuesday 4thi 

St John Mary Vianey. 
 10.00am Deceased of the Dashey family.  Mass Privately  Mass Privately 

Wed. 5th  10.00am Catherine McDonald (Anni.)   10.00am Roger Lea (Sick)  Mass Privately 

Thursday 6th 

Transfiguration   10.00am Helena Gallivan (100th b’day Ann)  Mass Privately  Mass Privately 

Friday 7th   10.00am Imelda Scott RIP  Mass Privately  Mass Privately 

Saturday 8th  

St Dominic 

Vigil 

 10.00am 
13.00pm 
   6.00pm 

Murphy & Kelly Families (SI) 
 
Wed. of Grace & Richard Lester. 
D’ced Langdown & Whittaker fam 

 Mass Privately  Mass Privately 

Sunday 9th  

 
 
19th SUNDAY 
ORDINARY 
TIME 

  9.00am 
11.00am 
13.00pm 
  2.30pm 
   7.00pm 

People of the Parish. 
Tyrone, Gerry & Peadar Kieron 
Holy Mass in Vietnamese 
Baptism of Evelyn-Rose Pitt 
Prayer Meeting on Zoom. 

10.00am 
 
Simon Lake (Sick) 
 

11.15am NO MASS 

EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY “A”  
“YEAR OF THE WORD—THE GOD WHO SPEAKS” 

69 Lichfield Road, 
Sutton Coldfield,  B74 2NU 

Tel: 0121 354 1211 
holytrinitysuttonrc@gmail.com 

534 Lichfield Road, 
Sutton Coldfield, 

B74 4EH 
0121 354 1211 

GIFT AID & PLANNED GIVING 
Thank you to everyone for continuing to donate to your Church 
by Standing Order or Direct Debit. But while we are ever con-
scious of the plight of our parishioners, if you are normally cash 
givers and would like to give, please see: 
www.birminghamdiocese.org  
and you will find a “Donate” button  in the top right hand corner 

LITURGY MEETING ON ZOOM 
 

Meeting Prayer for Sunday at 7.00pm  

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/5035716645 

Meeting ID: 503 571 6645 

LIVE STREAMING MASS 
We have already set up our Live Stream Sys-

tem. Please go to 
www.churchservices.tv/suttoncoldfield 

Please join me at Mass daily at 10.00am 
Sunday Mass at 11.00am 

 2nd —9th August 2020 
Pray for OUR FAMILIES  

Weekdays of Holy Week 
 Psalter Week 2 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/5035716645?fbclid=IwAR39CIQCPXolDLDZMh5x_ADoQXk_SreZIhRYDeqB9XWZHZQHU_Kbi4n_LVo


CHURCH RE-OPENS— FOR PUBLIC MASS 
 

HOLY TRINTY 
 
WEEKEND MASSES NEXT SUNDAY:          6.00pm on Saturday  
       09.00am on Sunday 
       11.00am on Sunday 
 
WEEK DAY MASSES:     10.00am 
From Mondays—Saturdays: Masses in public will be at 10.00am. You 
are most welcome to attend Mass as usual. Please follow the instructions 
of our stewards while approaching the Church for Mass. All Masses at Ho-
ly Trinity will be broadcasted on our Live Stream. 
CONFESSIONS: for individual confessions will be announced later. 
 

SACRED HEART 
 
SUNDAY MASS      5.00pm 
 
Next Sunday, there will be a normal Sunday Mass at 10.00am for public. 
You are most welcome to join us if you can.  
 
WEEK DAY MASS     10.00am on Wednesday. 
 
STEWARD VOLUNTEERS  We are looking for more parishioners to help 
keep our Churches “Covid Secure”. It is planned to return  to the normal 
scheduled Mass Times (Excluding 7.00pm on Sunday) To cover all these 
services including funerals we need your help! It would mean ONE duty 
per week. You would be given “guidelines” and “supports” to carry out this 
duty. Arriving 10 minutes before Mass and leaving 10 minutes after Mass. 
Please leave your name and contact number with Fr Michael or ONE of 
the Stewards at Mass. Thank you. 
 

JOB ADVERT. “SAFEGUARDING ADVISOR”  Full time  (35 hours per 
week) /Permanent  (£30,750  to £35,875 p.a.) The Birmingham Diocesan 
Trust (BDT) is looking to appoint an experienced and qualified social  
worker or an alternatively qualified professional with significant  
multiagency safeguarding experience, to its Safeguarding Team.  
Please email: gerry.dryden@rc-birmingham.org  
for a copy of the job description and details on how to apply for this role. 
Interviews for this role are likely to take place late August or early  
September. Closing date for receipt of application: (noon) Monday 10

th 
 

August 2020. 
 

SVP DONATIONS Many thanks for your continuing generosity for those 
less fortunate than ourselves. Your food donations, in particular, are help-
ing many local families who have called on the  SVP for help since the 
pandemic began. Please dig deep and continue to provide if you are able . 
Nothing is wasted. 
 
FOOD & HYGIENE—products are needed all throughout the summer. 
God Bless ( Please leave all donations in the Conference Room )  
Many thanks. God bless (Jo Clements) 

Useful Information 

 Hospital Chaplaincy: If you or a family member is in hospital and would like a visit 
by a Priest and/or Eucharistic Minister please inform the parish office as the  

 Hospital staff will not automatically let us know. 

 Baptisms: Please complete the request forms (available in the porch) and leave at 
the Presbytery.  You will be contacted to book a date but you must give at least two 
months notice as you will be required to attend a preparation course first. 

 Weddings: please take a “Booking your Wedding” at Holy Trinity or Sacred Heart.  
booklet from the church porch which explains the process. 
Bookings for the parish hall or conference room must be made in writing/email   

 Newsletter If you wish to place a notice in the Newsletter please send an email to 
the parish email address.  Must be received by 12 noon on Thursday. 

PARISH NOTICE BOARD 

Important Contact Information: 
Parish Office: Parish Administrator is available  
  Tuesday and Friday 10.30am-1.30pm. 
Parish Safeguarding Officers  
Holy Trinity:    Barbara Peel & Margaret McConnell. 
Sacred Heart:  Patricia Medcalf. 
 
Clergy contact e-mails: 

Fr. Michael:  michaelho909@outlook.com 
Fr. David:  davidlacy47@gmail.com 
Deacon Daniel  deacon.hurd@gmail.com  
Deacon Owen  deacongresty@gmail.com 
Dom Cotter –Youth d.cotter@sjp2.net 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE WHO DIED RECENTLY 
 

Fr Joseph Tynan, 
Baby Louisa Rose Fee 

Paul Dashey (Chris Langdown’s uncle) 
Deacon Frank Lockett. 

 
May they rest in Peace! 

SACRAMENTS  
Baptisms: we can hold Baptism at 

the moment with a limit of 30 people. 
 

Funerals: we can hold Funeral  
services in the Church with the  

remains and limited number  
of 30 mourners. 

 
Weddings: we can have Wedding 
services in the Church and with  
maximum number of 30 guests. 

 
(For more information please see  

PARISH HALLS 
All activities in the Halls of Holy Trinity & 
Sacred Heart will be soon re-opened as 
we are doing Risk Assessments required 
before reopening them. Please contact 
Fr Michael for more information. Please 
be patient as we are first thinking of your 

security & safety. Thank you. 
 

FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR 
 

Flowers on the Altar this weekend are tokens 
of love and thanksgiving for  

Doris Wehner & Bert (John) Jordan  
on their Anniversaries of Birthdays, donated 

by Margaret Jordan & family. 



St. Joseph’s Home 
71 Queens Park Road, Harborne 

Birmingham B21 2LB 
                                                                    Tel:   0121 427 2486 

Registered Charity No. 234434 

EMERGENCY APPEAL TO SUPPORT CARE HOME  
STAFF AND RESIDENTS 

 

The Little Sisters of the Poor have launched a vital fundraising appeal, in response to 
the increasing pressures faced by St Joseph’s Care Home during the current COVID-
19 (Coronavirus) pandemic. 

         
 
The Little Sisters of the Poor are a charity committed to providing safe accommodation and 
professional care for vulnerable older people, and in these unprecedented times, our staff and 
volunteers are going above and beyond to make sure that this high quality care continues.  

 
However, due to the recent Government restrictions, St Joseph’s Care Home in Birmingham has 
been forced to implement emergency measures to aid efforts to fight the Coronavirus pandemic. 
Unfortunately, due to this, this also includes cancelling in-house fundraising events along with 
Church and store collections, which has had a massive impact on the donations we rely on to help 
with our increasing running costs. 
 
We are appealing for your crucial support at this uncertain time, to help us safeguard our Home and 
meet the ever-evolving needs of our Sisters, staff and residents.  
 
Make a Donation 
 
All donations, no matter what size, will be very gratefully received and will make a real difference to 
the lives of our vulnerable elderly residents. Cheques made payable to ‘Little Sisters of the Poor’ 
can be sent to; St Joseph’s Home, 71 Queens Park Road, Harborne, Birmingham, B32 2LB.  
Alternatively, you can make a secure, online donation, by visiting; 
www.littlesistersofthepoor.co.uk/donate-here/  
 
Thank you so much. 
 
Yours gratefully 
 
Sr. Kathleen Mary 
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